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I am in opposition of this bill. Growing up the daughter and granddaughter of Longshoreman in timber
communities, | believe this bill would greatly change the way of life for many hard working Oregonians and their
families, and not in a good way. My friends and family in the timber industry work hard to keep their companies
running and their employees and families taken care of. Please don’t take that ability away. Please vote in opposition

of SB1530!

Jennifer Nelson
Warren, OR
Columbia County
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